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Dear All,

What a brilliant week it has been!

We have had lots of fun re-telling stories in role play.

Encouraging use of different voices in re-telling will help us when we are reading. Through watching
their role play we can also see if they are able to sequence the stories and whether they are using
some of the newly introduced vocabulary. We have talked about the lush green grass, the ravenous
and furious troll, the wolf slinking through the forest. We have also talked about what a stream is
through our practising. It has also been lots and lots of fun! This will continue next week. At home you
could make some puppets and re-tell a story.

In maths we have revisited the odd tops and even blocks.

https://www.bbc.co.uk/iplayer/episode/b08r2l4d/numberblocks-series-2-odds-and-
evens?seriesld=b0bl5v3r

Following this we have sorted numbers to 10 into their teams of odd and evens, looked
at doubles and started to explore which numbers can be split into two equal parts.
Recalling doubles in a good fluency skill to practise at home.

/-~ Thesunis out at last so please remember sun cream before school and a sun hat to come into
Q school. We will be encouraging them to drink lots of water.

Coming up next week Way to support at home (home learning)
Learning focused
- Lots more re-telling of stories! We will -Practise recalling doubles using the sentence
add the three bears next week eg. 4 is made from 2 and 2. Double 2 is 4.

- Practise to double 5.

Read 5 times a week with the phonic book.
Remember to build fluency and if there is a
question mark or exclamation mark we have
been using expression. You can model this and
then they can read back

Have a super weekend, Sally Windmill
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